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Dear Craig Dalzell, 
 

Thank you for your email of 11 May 2022 to the Cabinet Secretary for Constitution, External 
Affairs and Culture, Angus Robertson MSP, inviting him or relevant Scottish Government 
officials to a meeting to discuss the Scottish Government's independence prospectus. 
 

Mr Robertson has acknowledged the points raised in your correspondence and is grateful to 
you for taking the time to contact him. Unfortunately, both Mr Robertson and officials working 
on the independence prospectus are under considerable diary pressures at the moment 
however, we would be interested in arranging a meeting with you at some point in the future 

and will be in touch again in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Private Secretary 




